
MESSAGE FROM THE PTFA 

PTFA raffle: 

Firstly, we want to say a big thank you to you all for your generous donations 

on ‘break a rule’ day for the hampers. We have 8 fantastic hampers as well 

some fantastic prizes from local business to raffle off. 

We will be drawing the raffle in the last week of term and if you would like a 
chance to win one of the wonderful prizes, please purchase some raffle tickets. 
This week, each child will bring home a small brown envelope with raffle ticket 
strips in, in their book bag.  Each strip has 5 tickets for purchase and 5 
duplicates for you to keep; one strip costs £1. 

If you would like to purchase one, or more strips, please: 

 Write your child’s full name and class on each ticket of the strip/s and 
return them to school in the brown envelope with the appropriate 
money. 

 Keep the duplicate strip for yourself PLEASE NOTE: if the raffle strips you 
return to school do not have your child’s name on, we will not know who 
they belong to when drawing the raffle. 

 If you would like more raffle tickets, please get in touch with a PTFA 
member. 

 Please return raffle tickets with payment by Friday 14th July. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Your PTFA 


